
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Hemlington Hall Academy 

Newsletter 19.12.2019 

Don’t forget that our newsletters are published on our website, on our Twitter feed and on our app to keep parents and carers 

updated of important information and key dates. 

 

T’is The Season…  

Well, we’ve made it! Christmas is on our doorstep and we have had such festivities around our school and community. 

A huge round of applause for the wonderful Christmas productions put on by each year. With our Reception children 

taking to alter at Stainton Church with the support of our Year 6 children, to all the joys that presented themselves on 

the KS2 Hall stage, this year’s performances have been superb – a showcase to the talents of your children. Children 

in Years 4 and 5 participated in this year’s Reindeer Parade. They children leapt in song and dance as they featured as 

‘10 Lords A Leaping’ in the Twelve Days of Christmas. This was our third year involved in the parade and every year it 

just gets better and better. Parents participated in festive flower arranging, creating beautiful seasonal wreaths. 

Children involved in our ‘Shine’ club and some our Year 6 children, spent an afternoon at Stainton Care Home 

serenading the residents with Christmas carols and classics. Our children have certainly spread the festive cheer! It 

must be said: no matter where our children are, people always comment on how well behaved and well-mannered 

they are. We could not be more proud.  

May we take this opportunity to wish all our pupils, families and friends a  

Merry Christmas and a peaceful new year. 

 

Remember to check out our website - https://www.hemlingtonhallacademy.co.uk  

You can follow us on Twitter too - @Hemlingtonhall 

If you would like a paper copy of our newsletter free of charge, please ask at the school office. 

Important Dates 

School Reopens………………..Monday 6th Jan 
Year 2 and Year 6 Parents’ Evening 3rd – 5th Feb  

Number Day ................................... Friday 7th Feb 
Safer Internet Day ...................... Tuesday 11th Feb 
Spring Disco……………………………Thursday 13th Feb 
Break up for half term ................. Friday 14th Feb 

Parents’ Evening for Rec, Y1, Y3/ and Y5………………….. 30th Mar – 1st April 
School Closes of Easter …………………..Friday 3rd April 

School Reopens for Summer Term…………………………… Monday 20th April. 
 

 

 

Keep your eyes peeled for information about our upcoming celebration 

events! 

 

Hemlington Library 

Hemlington Library has had a revamp 

and worth a visit. With our big push on 

reading, this will certainly inspire and 

motivate our children to jump into the 

worlds of so many exciting characters or 

learn about the world around us. 

Remember, snuggle up with a book this 

Christmas and share the gift of reading!  

Hemlington Hall Academy 

Christmas Fair 

A HUGE thank you to all friends 

and family for supporting our 

Christmas Fair – a massive £1300 

was raised which will go to worthy 

causes around the school. Thanks 

to Chef for his tasty delights which 

proved to be an amazing success.    
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